Coquitlam Celebrates Canada Day
The City of Coquitlam is accepting applications from non-profit organizations for the Coquitlam Celebrates Canada Day (contactless) Drive-through! 
Help us create a fun and engaging celebration brimming with movement, energy, and Canada Day pride! We’d love to hear how your not-for-profit group could entertain and delight the cars as they make their way along the route. We’ll have DJ music playing to enhance the celebratory atmosphere, but you may also include music as part of your activation. Festivities begin at 12 p.m. Location to be announced.
Click HERE to apply by Monday April 12th to be considered. Selected groups will be contacted by the events team.
We look forward to celebrating the 13th annual Coquitlam Celebrates Canada Day with you on July 1st!
To learn more, visit: https://www.coquitlam.ca/789/CanadaDay

